2nd February 2015
To whom it may concern,

I am writing to urge you to grant the Alana Mathew Scholarship to Ms. Cathy Stuart. She has worked for me at Prism Antiques for the past two years, and has proven herself to be amazingly driven and dedicated to the antique shop.

She possesses maturity beyond her years, and in fact, she is the first high school-aged employee whom I have entrusted to open and close the shop, including counting up the days’ receipts and taking them to the bank. One night, when there was an incident of unlawful break-in by teenagers, I raced down to the antique shop only to find that Cathy had beaten me there!

Her work ethic is unmatched. Thinking of the care and attention she gives her job, I can only imagine how her commitment and positive attitude will serve her in college.

I am 100 percent confident that Cathy Stuart will be an excellent Archeologist. But first she has to pay for college. Your scholarship is tailor-made for a student like her.

Sincerely,

John Brown
Owner
Prism Antiques

